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NORTH SHORE SCHOOL DISTRICT 112 NAMES MEMBERS OF THE SUPERINTENDENT’S 

CITIZEN ADVISORY COMMITTEE FOR CONSTRUCTION 
 

District 112 Residents Selected to Offer Input On Construction Projects  
 

Highland Park, Highwood and Fort Sheridan, IL – Today Last week, NSSD112 announced 
members of the Superintendent’s Citizen Advisory Committee for Construction Projects 
(SCACCP), which includes six members of the community who are experts in various fields 
along with administrators, district architect, superintendent, and board members.This Citizen 
Advisory Committee will provide insights, input, advice with regards to the budget decisions, the 
scope of projects, timelines, and relevant matters.  
 
“Our district has a proud legacy of robust and invaluable community involvement in planning for 
the future of our schools and this committee will follow in that remarkable tradition,” said Dr. 
Mike Lubelfeld NSSD112 Superintendent of Schools. “After many years of debate and planning, 
meaningful and lasting change is more real than perhaps ever before. We are excited to 
embrace this positive change and to have the ability to once again tap into the exceptional talent 
and expertise that members of our community have to offer." 
 
The charge of the committee is to provide input to the Superintendent and the Board’s Facility 
Committee with input in respect to construction projects. The first construction project about 
which this committee will meet is the Northwood Middle School renovation project set to start in 
summer 2019. The formation of this committee results from the passage of Phase I of the 
Long-Range Plan to renovate and modernize both District 112 middle schools. 
 
SCACCP Members Include:  
 

Ms. Debbie Bach Financial Manager 

Mr. Howard Metz Attorney 

Mr. Richard Heineman Management 

Mr. Thomas Shafer Architect  

Mr. Richard Becker Architect  
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Ms. Mary Cavanaugh Architect  

Ms. Leanne Meyer-Smith Wight & Co. Architect 

Mr. David Norris Gilbane Construction Mgr 

Dr. Mike Lubelfeld Superintendent 

Dr. Monica Schroeder Deputy Superintendent 

Mr. Chris Wildman Chief Financial Officer/Treasurer/CSBO 

Mr. Kevin Liebe Director of Operations  

Mr. Nicholas Glenn Director of Communications 

Ms. Yumi Ross  District 112 Board Member 

Mr. Adam Kornblatt  District 112 Board Member 
 
 
The formation of this committee results from the passage of Phase I of the Long-Range Plan to 
renovate and modernize both District 112 middle schools. Visit 
www.nssd112.org/Long-RangePlanning​ for more information. The Superintendent’s Citizens 
Advisory Committee for Construction will meet from 5pm-6pm on February 20, March 20, April 10, 
and May 13, and an orientation for the group will take place on February 5.  
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